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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I strongly support HB 2682. Creating strong early childhood education programs helps 
strengthen foundations that thousands of families like myself rely on. If we didn’t have 
access to these services, my son wouldn’t be prepared to start kindergarten due to his 
behavioral and health concerns.  

 


